
HOW TO WRITE A POST INTERVIEW FOLLOW UP EMAIL

Get samples of professional follow-up emails to say thank you after a job interview, plus learn how to write checking in
and staying in touch emails.

Looking forward to hopefully continuing along in the process. Keep it to one paragraph indicating that you are
still interested in the job and looking for an update. In particular, I found the details you shared of your own
career path very inspirational. Are you available for a phone or coffee chat sometime in the next few weeks?
Subject line: Thank you for your time Dear Mr. So, do take it seriously and proofread your email before
hitting that send button. This is all about meeting again and staying in touch. This is sent similarly to the first
follow-up example rather soon after the interview. Close the letter with your name and contact information,
including your phone number and your email. I would love to stay in touch. There are four great examples of
follow-up emails that all serve a slightly different purpose. Just like your checking-in email, this one is short:
Send this email to the hiring manager. Just a few sentences will do, as long as you cover the three critical
elements mentioned above. Strong communication, respect, and kindness are traits people are looking for in
their future teammates and employees, so showcase that in your emails. Not so fast. If you do not receive one,
you should follow up once more with a different email in the same thread. You make a connection to the
interview You should also get a bit more personal and create a link between your email and the interview you
just had. You should definitely opt for either of those examples in the two days after the interview. This is
good for the second follow-up but you can also use it in case you forgot to make the first follow-up after your
interview. This is essentially going to be: Short in length â€” only four to seven sentences. Thanks again,
ramirezh email. Maintain professionalism : Just as you would with any other professional communication,
avoid excessive exclamation points, emojis, typos, etc. I am really excited about all of the important work
being done at [company] in the [space] and how my skills can help the teams. Let me know! This is a polite
reminder, as you know they are busy, but you want to check in on the status of your application.


